



FROM THE CHAIR

In mid-September, the LLF hosted the 2022 Sandra Davison Memorial Golf Classic, our major fundraising event. Due to continued support from sponsors, silent auction donors, golfers and volunteers, we raised \$50,000! Thanks to all for a great day on the course.

From the groundwork, laid in 2021, the "Books are Back!" Phase II Project has provided in-class book sets to every Grade 1-3 classroom in the Limestone Board. A total of 277 sets! They include collections in English and in French and thematically represent the voices of Indigenous, 2SLGTBQ+, Black, and Authors of Colour. The titles are not curriculum-based. A special thanks to our partner Johnson Insurance for their \$30,000 donation and to the LDSB Literacy Team for curating the list.

During the pandemic years, the LLF board made a decision to favour large-scale initiatives in order to reach a broader student population. While feedback from these initiatives has been especially positive, the Foundation may move back to some level of specific project funding in the future. Currently, the LLF is working on a third iteration of the Project and Guest Speakers related to "Books are Back!" for the 2023-24 school year.

The LLF continues to count on your support. It is so appreciated. To make your donation, go to https://llf.limestone.on.ca or www.Canadahelps.org. Thank you!

Adam Young,
Chair, LLF Board of Directors



2022 Sandra Davison Golf Classic - Huge Success



This year's event managed to raise more than \$50,000 to support the LLF's upcoming projects, the most significant of which is the second phase of Books are Back, which arrived in schools October 2022.

A heartfelt thank you to all who volunteered before, during, and after the event to make it a huge success; and to Loyalist Golf and Country Club for their hospitality.

Particular thanks to Johnson Insurance, signature sponsor for the event, and to all of the sponsors for the event as well as the individuals and companies who provided auction items.

Books are Back! Phase II



Books are Back: Phase II will bring a variety of new books representing the voices of Indigenous, 2SLGTBQ+, Black and Authors of Colour to primary students in both English and French classes across the Limestone District School Board (LDSB).

Grades 1-3 are wonderful times to build excitement about books and ideas. These books hope to do just that! This fall, the Limestone Learning Foundation funded a total of 277 book sets, either containing 18 new English titles or 9 new French titles, to LDSB's 50 elementary schools.

See full catalogues of the Books are Back! Phase II title descriptions of both English and French titles.

Board Member Laurie French



Laurie French

The LLF board is very proud of member, Laurie French and would like to congratulate her on her recent appointment as President and CEO of Providence Village.

"...Laurie's experience and strategic vision, will be key in helping create our neighbourhood of people helping people, inspiring hope, and delivering on our values of compassion, respect and integrity," said Brian Hogan, Chair, Providence Village Board.

From all of us at the LLF we wish her the very best!

DONATE NOW

Feel free to contact us to learn more.

Nola Gurnick

Administrative Assistant 613-544-6925 ext. 210

Limestone Learning Foundation

220 Portsmouth Ave., Kingston, ON K7M 0G2

<u>llf.limestone.on.ca</u>

Follow Our Social Media Accounts







Limestone Learning Foundation
Update Profile - Unsubscribe from this list.
Forward this email to a friend